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Finding God in a Galaxy Far, Far Away
For over twenty-five years John Piper has trumpeted the truth that “God is most glorified in us when we
are most satisfied in him.” He calls it Christian Hedonism. The problem is that many people, after being
persuaded, find that this truth is both liberating and devastating. It’s liberating because it endorses
our inborn desire for joy. And it’s devastating because it reveals that we don’t desire God the way we
should. What do you do when you discover the good news that God wants you to be content in him, but then
find that you aren’t? If joy in God were merely the icing on the cake of Christian commitment, this book
would be insignificant. But Piper argues that joy is so much more. Our being satisfied in God is
necessary to show God’s worthiness and to sustain sacrifices of love. Jesus endured the cross for the
joy that was set before him. He tasted it. It sustained him through the deepest suffering. His Father
was glorified. His people were saved. That is what joy in God does. The absolutely urgent question
becomes: What can I do if I don’t have it? With a pastor’s heart and with radical passion for the glory
of Christ, John Piper helps you answer that question.

Diosa de Las Américas
A collection of writings about the Lady of Guadalupe, how she shaped the lives and images of women,
reflections on sightings and miracles connected with her, and the uniting of Native American and Spanish
faiths through her
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So Far from God: A Novel
A depressed would-be groom and a runaway with a dark past collide and make a split second decision to
marry. Marriage seems the only answer to both of their problems. Brian just wants a wife and a family.
Aria needs safety, home, and as far away from her past as she can get. At first Aria's only logical
solution is to marry the first man that proposes, but once she gets to know him she realizes what a
mistake that was. Too bad they've already said "I do" After much convincing from Brian, Aria decides to
head home to Iowa with him and attempt to make it work. Will Iowa be far enough away from Las Vegas and
her dark past, or will it all catch up to her and prove to be too much for them to handle together? This
is a story of faith, love, forgiveness, redemption and God's unfailing mercy and love for us, no matter
who we've been in the past. No Deal Breakers is a stand alone in the Hanesworth Series. While all of the
books take place in the same small town and feature some familiar faces, they can be read alone.

Oliver Cromwell
Coming Out, Then Coming Home Christopher Yuan, the son of Chinese immigrants, discovered at an early age
that he was different. He was attracted to other boys. As he grew into adulthood, his mother, Angela,
hoped to control the situation. Instead, she found that her son and her life were spiraling out of
control—and her own personal demons were determined to defeat her. Years of heartbreak, confusion, and
prayer followed before the Yuans found a place of complete surrender, which is God's desire for all
families. Their amazing story, told from the perspectives of both mother and son, offers hope for anyone
affected by homosexuality. God calls all who are lost to come home to him. Casting a compelling vision
for holy sexuality, Out of a Far Country speaks to prodigals, parents of prodigals, and those wanting to
minister to the gay community. “But while he was still a long way off, his father saw him and felt
compassion, and ran and embraced him and kissed him.” - Luke 15:20 Includes a discussion guide for
personal reflection and group use.

Stealing from God
The Sunday Times bestseller from international bestseller John Grisham. 'Grisham at his passionate best'
- Daily Mail He was framed for murder. Now he needs a miracle. 22 years ago Quincy Miller was sentenced
to life without parole. He was accused of killing Keith Russo, a lawyer in a small Florida town. But
there were no reliable witnesses and little motive. Just the fact that Russo had botched Quincy's
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divorce case, that Quincy was black in a largely all-white town and that a blood-splattered torch was
found in the boot of Quincy's car. A torch he swore was planted. A torch that was conveniently destroyed
in a fire just before his trial. The lack of evidence made no difference to judge or jury. In the eyes
of the law Quincy was guilty and, no matter how often he protested his innocence, his punishment was
life in prison. Finally, after 22 years, comes Quincy's one and only chance of freedom. An innocence
lawyer and minister, Cullen Post, takes on his case. Post has exonerated eight men in the last ten
years. He intends to make Quincy the next. But there were powerful and ruthless people behind Russo's
murder. They prefer that an innocent man dies in jail rather than one of them. There's one way to
guarantee that. They killed one lawyer 22 years ago, and they'll kill another without a second thought.
Praise for John Grisham's THE GUARDIANS: 'A canny and engrossing blend of two types of Grisham novel:
enough of the familiar formula of a single lawsuit in a single town, mixed with a more picaresque and
multistranded approach that has the significant advantage of taking in a wider swathe of America' - The
Sunday Times 'Delivered with all his signature easy, flowing style. A past master at the art of deft
characterisation and the skilful delivery of hair-raising crescendos, Grisham makes this a deceptively
easy read' - Irish Independent 'This is typical Grisham: speedy, gripping, very good at conveying the
complexities of the law in a digestible way' - Sunday Express 'Speedy and gripping' - Daily Mirror
************ THE INNOCENT MAN by John Grisham is now a major six-part documentary series on Netflix
************

So Far From God
Insightful and heart-warming, this classic book is written for those who seek to know God better. It
unfolds life-impacting, biblical truths and has been called a "soul-stirring celebration of the
pleasures of knowing God."

The Key of David
Forced together by unfortunate circumstances, a bitter man and a young, hurting girl must decide whether
they will hold on to their pain or seek their Father in Heaven.

Children of Another God
Pierce Slattery, a renegade cavalry officer, brings an astonishing insight and masterful fighting
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abilities to the aid of a revolution. The army of ill-trained, poorly prepared peasants are fighting for
their lives and their freedom – but British Intelligence has an interest in the Mexican Revolution and
in the striking Slattery.

Amelia's Adventure
"A delightful novelimpossible to resist." —Barbara Kingsolver, Los Angeles Times Book Review Sofia and
her fated daughters, Fe, Esperanza, Caridad, and la Loca, endure hardship and enjoy love in the sleepy
New Mexico hamlet of Tome, a town teeming with marvels where the comic and the horrific, the real and
the supernatural, reside.

God is Faithful
"Summer of Change" staged in New Mexico during the hot summer months of 1973 is filled with complex
conflicts on many levels including bullying, abandonment, greed and environmental concerns. MatiLou is
eleven, the brightest one in her class and an only child. She's wished for a sister and on the hottest
day, PerryAnn, who is fourteen, appears on Grandma Waters' cactus farm next door. PerryAnn's grandmother
sells the minerals rights under the farm and begins drinking heavily, while in the midst of grieving the
loss of her only son, PerryAnn's father. The threat of external change to the beloved cactus farm looms
throughout the story because three men in steel toe boots have come to stake a well right in front of
Grandma Waters' house. In the midst of it all, the girls make a trek to the highest hill at the park
without telling anyone they're going. Their reasons for hiking to the hill are at odds and both girls
have life threatening experiences as a result the trip. Although some experiences in "Summer of Change"
are based in reality, the novella is fiction and the characters are created and not meant to describe
actual people.

The Confessions of St. Augustine
Nothing in Your Life Is Ordinary Your present world isn’t supposed to be this small. You were made for
something much bigger. And no, you don’t have to be an astronaut, or even a Star Wars fan, to live it.
Finding God in a Galaxy Far, Far Away is not about space travel, or even a movie. It’s about
rediscovering your sense of wonder—something we adults have successfully squelched from our everyday
lives. But God never meant it to be that way. Timothy Jones, by way of an astounding, eye-opening study
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of the spiritual parallels found in the Star Wars saga, will make you a kid again. You’ll be marveling
at the mysterious, laughing anew at life’s “coincidences,” and remembering above all the Creator for
which you were made. May the True Force Be with You Remember when Star Wars first captured your
imagination? How your longing for adventure propelled you to distant worlds and transformed you into a
Jedi knight faster than you could say, “Luke, I am your father”? This same longing, once sparked by John
Williams’s triumphant score and fanned by Darth Vader’s sweeping black cape, is your ticket to life’s
greatest adventure. Join Timothy Paul Jones on an astounding, eye-opening exploration of the spiritual
themes in the Star Wars saga and the truth will become clear: Like young Luke Skywalker, you were also
made for more—much more. Rediscover awe. Revel in the wonder of every moment. And pursue all you were
meant to be. It is your destiny. "The Force is strong with this one. I could not recommend it more."
Joshua Griffin, Editor/Owner, TheForce.Net Manager, Purpose Driven Youth Ministry “If you own a
lightsaber—or a Bible—you’re sure to benefit from reading his book.” Kevin Miller, author and reviewer
HollywoodJesus.com “‘Awe-some’ reading that both delights and challenges us. A fun and thoughtful book
for Christians who consider and enjoy popular culture and media.” Robert W. Pazmino Valeria Stone
Professor of Christian Education, Andover Newton Theological School Story Behind the Book “The night I
first saw Star Wars from the backseat of my parents’ Ford Pinto was the first night I experienced awe.
It sent me on a quest that continues today. There is, in every one of us, a longing to touch ‘the
forever,’ to sense the magnitude of the vastness in which we live. This universal longing explains why
we ride roller coasters and tell scary stories. This universal longing for awe also explains why, after
nearly thirty years, the popularity of the Star Wars saga shows no sign of subsiding. I wrote this book
to inspire readers to relish awe and wonder because God did not only create us to long for awe, but also
to live in it!” —Timothy Jones

So Far from God: A Novel
“I am not a civil rights hero. I am a warrior, and I am on a mission from God.” —James Meredith James
Meredith engineered two of the most epic events of the American civil rights era: the desegregation of
the University of Mississippi in 1962, which helped open the doors of education to all Americans; and
the March Against Fear in 1966, which helped open the floodgates of voter registration in the South.
Part memoir, part manifesto, A Mission from God is James Meredith’s look back at his courageous and
action-packed life and his challenge to America to address the most critical issue of our day: how to
educate and uplift the millions of black and white Americans who remain locked in the chains of poverty
by improving our public education system. Born on a small farm in Mississippi, Meredith returned home in
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1960 after nine years in the U.S. Air Force, with a master plan to shatter the system of state terror
and white supremacy in America. He waged a fourteen-month legal campaign to force the state of
Mississippi to honor his rights as an American citizen and admit him to the University of Mississippi.
He fought the case all the way to the Supreme Court and won. Meredith endured months of death threats,
daily verbal abuse, and round-the-clock protection from federal marshals and thousands of troops to
became the first black graduate of the University of Mississippi in 1963. In 1966 he was shot by a
sniper on the second day of his “Walk Against Fear” to inspire voter registration in Mississippi. Though
Meredith never allied with traditional civil rights groups, leaders of civil rights organizations
flocked to help him complete the march, one of the last great marches of the civil rights era. Decades
later, Meredith says, “Now it is time for our next great mission from God. . . . You and I have a divine
responsibility to transform America.”

Hope When It Hurts
From the bestselling author of A History of God and The Great Transformation comes a balanced, nuanced
understanding of the role religion plays in human life and the trajectory of faith in modern times. Why
has God become incredible? Why is it that atheists and theists alike now think and speak about God in a
way that veers so profoundly from the thinking of our ancestors? Moving from the Paleolithic Age to the
present, Karen Armstrong details the lengths to which humankind has gone to experience a sacred reality
that it called God, Brahman, Nirvana, Allah, or Dao. She examines the diminished impulse toward religion
in our own time when a significant number of people either want nothing to do with God or question the
efficacy of faith. With her trademark depth of knowledge and profound insight, Armstrong elucidates how
the changing world has necessarily altered the importance of religion at both societal and individual
levels. And she makes a powerful, convincing argument for structuring a faith that speaks to the needs
of our dangerously polarized age. From the Hardcover edition.

No Deal Breakers
"The Rain God is a lost masterpiece that helped launch a legion of writers. Its return, in times like
these, is a plot twist that perhaps only Arturo Islas himself could have conjured. May it win many new
readers." — Luis Alberto Urrea, bestselling author of The House of Broken Angels and The Hummingbird’s
Daughter "Rivers, rivulets, fountains and waters flow, but never return to their joyful beginnings;
anxiously they hasten on to the vast realms of the Rain God." A beloved Southwestern classic—as
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beautiful, subtle and profound as the desert itself—Arturo Islas's The Rain God is a breathtaking
masterwork of contemporary literature. Set in a fictional small town on the Texas-Mexico border, it
tells the funny, sad and quietly outrageous saga of the children and grandchildren of Mama Chona the
indomitable matriarch of the Angel clan who fled the bullets and blood of the 1911 revolution for a
gringo land of promise. In bold creative strokes, Islas paints on unforgettable family portrait of souls
haunted by ghosts and madness--sinners torn by loves, lusts and dangerous desires. From gentle hearts
plagued by violence and epic delusions to a child who con foretell the coming of rain in the sweet scent
of angels, here is a rich and poignant tale of outcasts struggling to live and die with dignity . . .
and to hold onto their past while embracing an unsteady future.

So Far Out to Sea
Carmen Santos, a flamenco dancer, whose affair with her married director has begun to sour, begins
seeing his grandson, and a furious love triangle takes shape. Reprint. 40,000 first printing.

Breaking Pride
When a young peasant girl is injured while hunting, she meets a strange, magical man who is a member of
a despised race - Mujar. Truemen scorn the shape-shifting unmen for their odd, humble ways, and envy
their power over the elements. Mujar do not use their powers for good or evil, they simply exist,
immortal and apparently purposeless. Now a scourge is sweeping the land, armies of mounted warriors who
cannot be defeated are wiping out Truemankind without mercy. They are known as the Black Riders, but no
one knows where they come from or why they seem bent on exterminating every man, woman and child. Talsy
traps the Mujar with gold, which has an odd effect on them, to make him help her, but her father intends
to throw him in a Pit, from which he will be unable to escape. Talsy does not believe the Mujar deserves
such a fate, so she frees him and begs him to take her with him on his journey. He agrees, and they set
off across Shamarese, continuing his quest to find an old hermit's lost son. There is far more at stake
than Talsy realises, however, and she has innocently stumbled upon the last free Mujar, who has the
power to decide the fate of her race.

Tan Lejos De Dios/ So Far from God
An Anchor Books Original Cherished for her passionate fiction and exuberant essays, the author hailed by
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Julia Alvarez as ?una storyteller de primera,? and by Barbara Kingsolver in The Los Angeles Times as
?impossible to resist,? returns to her first love?poetry?to reveal an unwavering commitment to social
justice, and a fervent embrace of the sensual world. With the poems in I Ask the Impossible, Castillo
celebrates the strength that "is a woman?buried deep in [her] heart." Whether memorializing real-life
heroines who have risked their lives for humanity, spinning a lighthearted tale for her young son, or
penning odes to mortals, gods, goddesses, Castillo?s poems are eloquent and rich with insight. She
shares over twelve years of poetic inspiration, from her days as a writer who ?once wrote poems in a
basement with no heat," through the tenderness of motherhood and bitterness of loss, to the strength of
love itself, which can ?make the impossible a simple act." Radiant with keen perception, wit, and
urgency, sometimes erotic, often funny, this inspiring collection sounds the unmistakable voice of a
"woman on fire? / and more worthy than stone." From the Trade Paperback edition.

Rain God
Middle Eastern immigration to Mexico is one of the intriguing, untold stories in the history of both
regions. In So Far from Allah, So Close to Mexico, Theresa Alfaro-Velcamp presents the fascinating
findings of her extensive fieldwork in Mexico as well as in Lebanon and Syria, which included
comprehensive data collection from more than 8,000 original immigration cards as well as studies of
decades of legal publications and the collection of historiographies from descendents of Middle Eastern
immigrants living in Mexico today. Adding an important chapter to studies of the Arab diaspora, AlfaroVelcamp's study shows that political instability in both Mexico and the Middle East kept many from
fulfilling their dreams of returning to their countries of origin after realizing wealth in Mexico, in a
few cases drawing on an imagined Phoenician past to create a class of economically powerful Lebanese
Mexicans. She also explores the repercussions of xenophobia in Mexico, the effect of religious
differences, and the impact of key events such as the Mexican Revolution. Challenging the postrevolutionary definitions of mexicanidad and exposing new aspects of the often contradictory attitudes
of Mexicans toward foreigners, So Far from Allah, So Close to Mexico should spark timely dialogues
regarding race and ethnicity, and the essence of Mexican citizenship.

Deluge
Chronicles the author's journey to Guatemala, El Salvador, and Nicaragua, writing of guerilla movements,
Church activities, and journalistic standoffs and evoking lucidly the people and predicaments he
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encountered

A Mission from God
The Key of David is a detailed outlay of the fundamental roles each Christian needs to fulfil in being a
priest, a prophet and a king. Priesthood has to do with our relationship with God, which is the primary
role we cary out. Being a prophet entails receiving revelation from God, and being a king involves
ruling and establishing God's kingdom on earth. Living out these three roles in full will enable
Christians to fulfil their destinies, and ultimately, the corporate body of Christ will complete God's
purpose for it, and God's kingdom will come on earth.

After the Fall
So many of us desire freedom - the freedom that is promised to us when we decide to follow Jesus. The
freedom from the burden of our sin, the need to be "good enough," anger, jealousy, and envy. Even though
we are believers we would be ashamed to say that we don't always experience peace, contentment, and joy
in our life. We are looking for the grace that God has so graciously given to us to be real in our life
Breaking Pride is an eBook based on one simple truth: In order to walk in God's grace we need to tear
down the the walls of pride. A lot of believers, even though saved by God's grace, are still walking in
pride rather than walking in His grace. Knowing what pride is and learning to identify pride in your
life is the first step to overcoming a life filled with pride. Pride is rooted in fear and leads to
anger, jealousy, and envy. Sin isn't keeping us from having a relationship with the Lord, it's our
pride. So many of us long to have an authentic and REAL relationship with the Lord, and we long to have
the fruit of the spirit filled in our heart. Our desire is to achieve these fruits through will power.
But we do not even realize that the pride that lives within our heart is what is blocking the fruit of
the spirit from living within us. In Breaking Pride you will learn to identify different areas of pride
in your life. Filled with encouragement, Breaking Pride will take you through a practical reading of
what pride may look like in your life Let's stop building walls of pride and start building the
foundation of grace within our lives

Distant God
The Mexican-American War of the 1840s, precipitated by border disputes and the U.S. annexation of Texas,
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ended with the military occupation of Mexico City by General Winfield Scott. In the subsequent treaty,
the United States gained territory that would become California, Nevada, New Mexico, Arizona, Utah, and
parts of Wyoming and Colorado. In this highly readable account, John S. D. Eisenhower provides a
comprehensive survey of this frequently overlooked war. NOTE: This edition does not include photographs.

So Far from God

So Far from God
There is no greater intimacy than "Intimacy with God". Establishing an intimate relationship with God is
one of the best relationships you could ever have. I was taught this by my late Grandmother, and have
since established my own personal intimate relationship with God. However, it wasn't until I reached the
mature age of 30 that I realized what intimacy with God truly was. It was during many trials and
tribulations of my life that caused me to seek God with my whole heart and surrender my life to Him.
Before I truly established intimacy with God, I had drifted so far from Him and was living a life that
was displeasing to Him. One day when I was at my lowest, I began to reflect on the things that my
Grandmother had instilled in me at a very early age. I found myself on my knees crying out to God for
His help. I found a church home and started attending Bible study, reading the Bible for myself, and
meditating on the Word of God, and obeying His Word. The Bible tells us in Proverbs 22:6, "Train up a
child in the way he should go, and when he is old, he will not depart from it". In this her first book,
Tonya Raby shares her personal testimony and some of her life's experiences while on her journey of
establishing "Intimacy with God". She shares scriptures from what she calls her personal toolbox (the
Bible) to better help you undestand how you too can establish an "Intimate Relationship with God".

Summer of Change
"God's Glass" is the life story of Joanie Callahan, a woman born with algophilia - the scientific term
for masochism. But Joanie's masochism isn't just sexual - it's all of her happiness that's tied to pain.
She can only feel the highest emotional joys of art, music, love, and other things through some measure
of pain. Joanie's family ostracizes her for this, going so far as to get her an exorcism and have her
committed to a psych ward for electro-shock therapy. Joanie is all alone in the world, until she meets a
boxer named Michael who might possibly be just like her
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When I Don't Desire God
La originalidad de esta obra radica en resaltar con buen estilo literario la estrategia militar y, sin
dejar de mencionar la situación mexicana, las desavenencias que se dieron entre los dirigentes
norteamericanos que organizaron la invasión. La actitud de Eisenhower al narrar los hechos es de
imparcialidad.

American Gods
When Noah tells his family that an unknown God is about to destroy the world and he has been instructed
to build a huge ship, they start fearing for his sanity. That is until the day a group of mysterious
strangers appear out of the desert claiming to have been sent by God to help Noah build his ark. As
construction on the massive ship progresses, relations between Noah's family and their neighbors
deteriorate into ugly confrontations and threats of violence. As the ship nears completion, it starts to
rain. And then the real problems begin.

Intimacy With God
The God Delusion caused a sensation when it was published in 2006. Within weeks it became the most hotly
debated topic, with Dawkins himself branded as either saint or sinner for presenting his hard-hitting,
impassioned rebuttal of religion of all types. His argument could hardly be more topical. While Europe
is becoming increasingly secularized, the rise of religious fundamentalism, whether in the Middle East
or Middle America, is dramatically and dangerously dividing opinion around the world. In America, and
elsewhere, a vigorous dispute between 'intelligent design' and Darwinism is seriously undermining and
restricting the teaching of science. In many countries religious dogma from medieval times still serves
to abuse basic human rights such as women's and gay rights. And all from a belief in a God whose
existence lacks evidence of any kind. Dawkins attacks God in all his forms. He eviscerates the major
arguments for religion and demonstrates the supreme improbability of a supreme being. He shows how
religion fuels war, foments bigotry and abuses children. The God Delusion is a brilliantly argued,
fascinating polemic that will be required reading for anyone interested in this most emotional and
important subject.

The God Delusion. 10th Anniversary Edition
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Each year one devotional in the MyDailyTM series impacts literally hundreds of thousands of lives. This
year, the focus is faithfulness—God’s faithfulness to us and our faithful response to Him. Johnny Hunt
has been the general editor for seven MyDailyTM books, which have sold more than 340,000 units. Fifty
Southern Baptist pastors have provided six devotions each to make up this 312 day devotional. Through
Scripture, a devotional thought, and a prayer, trusted pastors communicate God’s faithfulness all year
long. This book will be an encouraging devotional in particular for the parishioners of these
congregations as well as others in the Southern Baptist denomination and for anyone who needs a reminder
of God’s faithfulness day after day and how we show our love to Him through our faithfulness. The
handsome leatherflex design is beautiful for any desk or nightstand.

So Far from God
Does God feel far away? There comes a time in every Christian’s life when God feels distant. This
feeling can be confusing, discouraging, or even dangerous. Distant God meets us in the middle of this
struggle. It helps us think rightly about what we’re experiencing and gives practical ways for drawing
near to God. It answers questions like: What does it mean that God is always with me? What role do works
(like devotion, confession, and repentance) have in all this? How should I handle spiritual lows and
seasons of doubt? When we feel distant from God, we need voices of truth speaking into our lives.
Drawing from the story of the prodigal son, Chris Nye takes us through various reasons why we may feel
this way and offers encouragement along the way. This is not a book of trite answers or easy solutions,
but it offers specific ways of drawing near when God feels distant. It also includes stories of
Christians throughout history who have faced this issue in similar ways. Distant God is a biblical and
pastoral answer to why God might feel far away and what we can (and cannot) do about it.

So Far from Allah, So Close to Mexico
"A delightful novelimpossible to resist."—Barbara Kingsolver, Los Angeles Times Book Review Sofia and
her fated daughters, Fe, Esperanza, Caridad, and la Loca, endure hardship and enjoy love in the sleepy
New Mexico hamlet of Tome, a town teeming with marvels where the comic and the horrific, the real and
the supernatural, reside.

Desiring God
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Their Eyes Were Watching God
A Kingdom in Great Danger Who will be the one to save the world from destruction? "Amelia had looked in
this particular book before. She remembered it very well because it was the book with the silver dragon
and the golden knight on its cover. She had really wanted to read it but couldn’t since the pages were
all white, blank. Not anymore though! For some bizarre reason, the young princess could not explain nor
understand, the book was writing itself!" A young princess decides to run away from the dullness of the
palace in search of an adventure, like the ones she used to read when she was a child. However her plans
soon change as she finds herself facing an ancient curse that threatens to destroy the whole kingdom.
Now Amelia, with the assistance of an eccentric young woman called Marcella and the brave Golden Knight,
must find a way to stop a flock of bloodthirsty dragons from burning down the whole world and turning it
to a wasteland

The Case for God
Their Eyes Were Watching God is a 1937 novel by African-American writer Zora Neale Hurston. It is
considered a classic of the Harlem Renaissance of the 1920s, and it is likely Hurston's best known work.

The Guardians
Abigail Walker and Jarvis Daniels are longtime sweethearts headed in opposite directions. Abby, an
aspiring cellist, wants out of her humble Detroit surroundings and is willing to shed blood, sweat, and
tears to make it happen. Jarvis, on the other hand, is perfectly content with life. For him there's
plenty of time to become a "responsible adult." For now, heâ??s got everything he could want: a roof
over his head, a PlayStation, and the love of a good woman. When Abby's music career takes off and she
moves to Chicago, Jarvis gets the boot---sort of. Abby still loves him, but his penchant for faded
sweaters and meatball subs just doesnâ??t fit into her new, sophisticated world of designer gowns and
concert halls. They're in different leagues and Abby makes no qualms of reminding him of it whenever she
deigns to visit him. When the couple is involved in a near-fatal car crash, they are broken, stripped,
and broken again both stumbling through a journey of healing and self-discovery as they struggle to
accept the merciful hand of the only One who can help them up after a fall.

Out of a Far Country
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Near the end of the 21st century, corporations have replaced state and federal governments following a
bitter civil war, making way for a rewritten constitution and a new America. The planet is plagued by a
runaway greenhouse effect and the once exotic diseases that come with it, exposing a dramatic rift
between the untreated poor and the few who can afford a highly-sophisticated regimen of nano-injections.
But Abraham Trevis, the world's most influential CEO and a visionary astrophysicist, believes he has the
answers to Earth's challenges. Meanwhile, Dr. Brody Springer is a lonely astronomer who leads the Delphi
research team for Abraham high in the Klamath Mountains of Northern California. Delphi, a revolutionary
telescope array positioned at the far end of our solar system, can explore even the deepest reaches of
the known universe. Brody has always been preoccupied by this vast sea of planets and stars, but now
more than ever as he copes with the unexplained death of his wife and fellow researcher, Hope-Abraham's
adopted daughter. She enriched all of Brody's pursuits while Abraham had been a mentor to him. But now
both are far out of reach. As Brody attempts to preserve Hope's memory through a telling series of
journal entries, Delphi discovers a planet in a distant star system that was never supposed to exist-and
that Hope had predicted. Brody is left to defend its ghostly truth despite his training and the
skepticism of his peers, and as one cosmic mystery unfolds, other more sinister events surface closer to
home. An unstoppable force is ready to strike and at stake is the vision of what humanity's future must
be in a hostile universe that, through it all, still seems to offer signs of hope. A universe where a
wife's love might prove stronger than gravity and faster than the speed of light.

God's Glass
If you think atheists have reason, evidence, and science on their side, think again! Award-winning
author Dr. Frank Turek (I Don’t Have Enough Faith to be an Atheist) will show you how atheists steal
reason, evidence, science, and other arguments from God in trying to make their case for atheism. If
that sounds contradictory, it’s because it is! Atheists can’t make their case without appealing to
realities only theism can explain. In an engaging and memorable way, Stealing from God exposes these
intellectual crimes atheists are committing and then provides four powerful reasons for why Christianity
is true.

I Ask the Impossible
Shadow is a man with a past. But now he wants nothing more than to live a quiet life with his wife and
stay out of trouble. Until he learns that she's been killed in a terrible accident. Flying home for the
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funeral, as a violent storm rocks the plane, a strange man in the seat next to him introduces himself.
The man calls himself Mr. Wednesday, and he knows more about Shadow than is possible. He warns Shadow
that a far bigger storm is coming. And from that moment on, nothing will ever he the same

Jonas and Olivia
A portrayal of the troubled countries of Mexico, Guatemala, El Salvador and Nicaragua, as the author
travels through them by train and bus. The author shows daily lives lived against a backdrop of
continued and seemingly endless political friction and conflicts, in places that exhibit the
contradictions inherent in an area of which Porfirio Diaz said: "Poor Mexico! So far from God, so close
to the United States". It is an observation that serves as an epigraph to the book, as a means of
showing how fervent Catholicism can live side by side with extreme violence, how people can show
alternating friendliness and suspicion towards strangers, and how the attitudes with which Central
America and the United States regard one another can be a mixture of both fear and longing.

Peel My Love Like an Onion
Suffering is real. But so is hope. Kristen and Sarah have walked through, and are walking in, difficult
times. So these thirty biblical reflections are full of realism about the hurts of lifeyet
overwhelmingly full of hope about the God who gives life. This book will gently encourage and greatly
help any woman who is struggling with sufferingwhether physical, emotional or psychological, and whether
for a season or for longer. It is a book to buy for yourself, or to buy for a member of your church or
friend. For anyone who is hurting, this book will give hope, not just for life beyond the suffering, but
for life in the suffering. Each chapter contains a biblical reflection, with questions and prayers, and
a space for journaling.
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